Greenwich-Stow Creek Partnership Schools

Morris Goodwin School 839 Ye Greate Street Greenwich, NJ 08323



Brandon Cobb Superintendent



Stow Creek School 11 Gum Tree Corner Road Bridgeton, NJ 08302 Phone: 856-455-1717

Fax: 856-455-0833

Phone: 856-451-5513 Fax: 856-451-4476 Alex Palmentieri
Supervisor of Curriculum and Instruction

6. What happens if the vote doesn't pass in both Townships?

• If for some reason the resolution doesn't pass in <u>both</u> Townships, we will continue functioning as the Partnership for as long as possible. If that happens, we run a higher risk of a spending deficit and losing control of our schools. Losing control of our schools means the NJ Department of Education would determine how our budget funds should be spent, if our schools should stay open, what schools our children would attend, etc.

7. What happens next?

• Multiple community meetings will be held in both Greenwich and Stow Creek over the next few months. If you have specific questions, you can send them to brandon.cobb@stowcreekschool.com. We will attempt to answer your questions directly and/or add them to one of our meetings.

Reminder, this is a formal election, sample ballots will be mailed this summer. You will need to report to your respective polling place, Morris Goodwin School or Stow Creek School in order to vote on September 17th.

Meeting Dates:

July 17th @ Morris Goodwin School in Greenwich 7:00pm July 18th @ Stow Creek School in Stow Creek 7:00pm August 6th @ Stow Creek School in Stow Creek 7:00pm September 10th @ Morris Goodwin School in Greenwich 7:00pm

Feel free to attend any of the above meetings that fit into your schedule. You can attend any of the listed meetings regardless of the Township in which you reside.

Brandon Cobb

Superintendent